
                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

Worksmart SM&CR software shortlisted for  

'Best Technology Partnership' with PCF Bank 

 

  
 

We are delighted to confirm that we have been shortlisted in the ‘Best Technology 

Partnership’ category at the LIBF (London Institute of Banking & Finance) Financial 

Innovations Awards for our SM&CR project with PCF Bank.  

The award submission focused on three things; the innovation and user-friendly nature of 

Accord, the contribution PCF made in helping fine tune Accord’s functionality and the 

benefits our software has provided PCF.  

We’re up against some tough opposition, HSBC included, but to be shortlisted is a great 

start!  

The winners will be announced at a gala dinner in London on 21st November. Until then, 

fingers crossed. 

Hearing of our shortlisting Julie Pardy, Worksmart’s Director Of Regulation & Market 

Engagement, said;  

“We’re delighted to be shortlisted for these prestigious awards. PCF Bank has been a 

customer since the new regulation came into the banking sector in 2016. We have worked 

closely with the team at the bank to ensure the software was well embedded in the bank 

and listening carefully to the team’s suggestions about the ‘end user experience’ and 

possible additional functionality, much of which has been built into our more recent updates. 

The recognition of being shortlisted is testament to our collaboration”.    

 


